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On The Horizon

Last Week at ATSS

Nov 22-25 - Virtual Learning
Nov 26 - Non Instructional Day
December 3 - Pam MacGregor 
      cookie & Booster Juice Delivery
Dec 8 - PAC Meeting @ 7pm
Dec 10 - 9:30 AM Start
Dec 20 - Winter Break Begins

Leadership organized a great Pep Rally, preceded by a full week of dress up days with proceeds
going to the BC Cancer Foundation.  Way to go Leadership!
PAC has organized a great fundraiser.  Get your Booster Juice order in on School Cash Online and
you will receive a yummy Booster Juice on December 3 at lunch time.
Check out the Engineering Club which is meeting in Mr. Gasser's room on Tuesdays, Wednesdays
and Thursdays at lunch
There are tons of great opportunities for Grad's to get help with funding for college/university and
to learn about different careers.  Make sure you check out the counselling blog regularly for new
info. Click Here

Our Middle & Secondary students have once again
had to pivot suddenly to online learning as our

community experiences a state of emergency as a
result of significant flooding. As ever, we are
thankful for the adaptability of our students,

families, and staff. Please do not hesitate to reach
out should you require support. 

https://sites.google.com/learn34.com/studentservices/home


SABRE SCOOPSABRE SCOOP

On The Horizon

Last Week at ATMS

November 22 - 25 - Virtual Learning 
November 25 - Grade 8 Field Trip to Galaxy Bowl - postponed
November 26 - Last day to order books from the Virtual Book Fair
November 26 - Non Instructional Day 
December 3- Grade 7 Skating Field Trip
December 3 - Pam MacGregor cookie delivery
December 7 - PAC Meeting @ 7pm 
December 10 - Report Cards Home
December 14 - Grade 8 Skating Field Trip

We hope our families are all feeling safe and sound at the moment. Please make sure that you reach out to us if you
and your family are in need of any support. 
Thank you so much to our ATMS community for coming together so quickly to provide much-needed items for the
evacuees at Tradex. Our friends at This is Locality were very happy to receive all of our donations. You can learn more
about them on Instagram. What a great opportunity to get our students involved with giving back to their community. 
Coding Club is being offered for grade 6/7 students. Sign up through School Cash Online. Monday from 2:25 - 3:25 -
November 22, November 29, and December 6. 
The Ministry of Education has provided the document included in this email for teachers and parents. It contains tips
and additional resources for supporting students and their families through this traumatic event. 
Mr. Dunton and Mrs. Fox's classes enjoyed the morning at Galaxy Bowl this week! There was some healthy competition
happening! Everyone had a great time! 
Mr. Lockington and Miss Sickels class enjoyed a Read-In today! So much fun!

Due to the effects of the state of emergency, report cards will be distributed on December 10, 2021.

LAST CHANCE TO
ORDER 

GRAD HOODIES
Grad hoodie orders have been

extended until Wednesday morning
at 8am on SchoolCashOnline.

LATE ORDERS WILL
NOT BE ACCEPTED


